REQULA : 5 (0P
October 27, 19580

Mr. Harry Kayner
9011 Knott
Buena Park, CA 90620

Dear Mr. Kayner:

As you know, your October 2 letter addressed to Energy Secretary
Duncan has been referred to the Nuclear Regulatory Commission for
reply. [ presume the newscast you heard reportad on a recent
referendum in the 2tate of Maine in which voters were asked to
determine whether the Maine Yankee Nuclear Power Station should
be permitted to continue in operation. The Maine Yankee facility
continued to operats during the vote and is in operation today.

Sincerely,

Frank Ingram
Assistant to the Director
Office of Public Affairs

THIS DOCUMENT CONTAINS l
POOR QUALITY PAGES

.D“.CE..‘.OPA/.?\. | e | iy AR, TR RN et Y
SURNAMG.’!. FIng: A L. .. : il T WL e B }

cate . 10/21/8Q - esad ek | . .

NRC FORM 318 (9-76) NRCM 2240 L US GOVERNMENT 2RINTING OFFICE: 1)79-289-269

gt 4 VYT 1 et e YRR, 0 L



Qa‘z, /980
/

dae, Ci UL EM»

gwﬂ .Ebﬁi«
Fretteatal BLL - DC.

6&4«‘%:;":

Wocorilly here teria
WMM A—dzl/mw gL Owr
q M EperdZect Fper ﬁ_f,,,as
[&u.« o WJWQMJM

w%wmﬁm Lnd" T
//-v-(éqw%tu‘jwa« Lo A oéa«xx/t
amzt.y/w temiclinse Pt Mdu(-,(

wll e fe &

B e e e LT T S W J,‘ | A Q‘ L= et



Department of Energy
Washington, D.C. 20585

October 16, 1980

Mr. Harry Kayner
9011 Knott
Buena Park, California 90620

Dear Mr. Kayner:
This will acknowledge your recent letter to Secretary Duncan.

Because the subject of your letter does not fall within the
purview of the Department of Energy, we have forwarded your
letter to:

Mr. Frank Ingram

Assistant to the Director
Office of Public Affairs
Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D. C. 20555

Sincerely,
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Bonnie Betancourt
Director, Special Projects Division
Office of the Executive Secretary




